Alateen Coordinator Area 9


We had our first FRESH event on January 11.  We had a few small issues with the Modules but Karyn will fix this by the next FRESH Event on February 10.
We had 6 attendees plus Karyn and me.  It was a great meeting. I especially love the sharing of experience, strength and hope.
I attended the Training zoom meeting for new Coordinator’s given by World Service on January 13 which was helpful and informative.
I now have access to AFG Connects which has information for my position.
I have answered emails about starting a new meeting in District 12., which is so exciting!
I look forward to my new position and I am so hopeful that we can get many new Alateen meetings started in our Area.

Judy Schwartz Alateen Coordinator
Area 9 Florida North-Panel 64
Alateen-64@afgarea9.org




